OLICE POLICE POLICE POLICE



Primary School Newsletter

Welcome Back

CENTRAL WEST POLICE
March 2021

A massive well done to all parents, students and teachers on getting through another lockdown of homeschooling!

Thank you all for working together to maintain social distancing. Your help & support means we will hopefully return to normality very soon.



The Awareness Academy is a brand new & exciting workshop based programme created by the Metropolitan Police Service designed just for our primary schools. The workshops will be delivered by police officers in a fun and engaging atmosphere. The Awareness Academy begins this Easter & will be heading your way very soon.



Crime Prevention Corn

Safety Whilst Out & About

- Pay attention to your surroundings
- > Avoid listening to loud music
- > Keep mobile phones & valuables hidden
- Stick to well-lit main roads

For more safety tips visit www.met.police.uk



Safe Camp will be running over the Easter Holidays, however due to Covid-19 restrictions it will only be offered to students who have parents/carers that are key workers. Those children can sign up at London Sports Trust.

Outreach Team

dedicated to tackling youth crime. They take a proactive approach of engaging with young people who would have otherwise been caught up in criminal activity. Working with external agencies they are able to provide oppertunities & activities with the aim of diverting them onto a better path in life. Look out for officers in your area.





Have a wonderful Easter break. Be safe, have fun & of course, eat lots of chocolate.

See you when you return!